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 HEADTEACHER MESSAGE

SPOTLIGHT ON YEARS 3 AND 4 - ‘AROUND THE WORLD IN 50 MINUTES’ 

ATTENDANCE
Overall attendance this week:  97.0 %

Attendance Percentage Number of pupils Late

Dearest BGL Family,

What a glorious week we've had in the sunshine! A particular highlight has been the phenomenal Year 3 and 4
performance, which truly blew us away. From the fantastic acting and impeccable comedic timing to the joyful singing
and sheer fun on stage, it was a delight from start to finish. We've received so many wonderful messages of praise, with
many saying it was the best performance BGL has ever produced – the bar has certainly been set high! 

Today, we also welcomed members of our Local Academy Council (formerly known as Governors) for their termly
Curiosity Visit. These visits provide an opportunity for LAC members to see our policies in action and engage with life at
BGL. Our children confidently showcased their wider curriculum learning, and we had rich discussions around our BGL
wellbeing offer – a testament to the vibrant and supportive environment we are so proud of. 

As we approach the end of another busy and rewarding term, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our children,
parents, staff, and the wider BGL community for their continued support and enthusiasm. 

Wishing you all a restful and joyful Easter break! 

Mrs K Esa
Headteacher

Year 3 and 4 amazed us with their vibrant and imaginative performance of ‘Around the
World in 50 Minutes’. Bursting with energy, creativity, and confidence, the show was a joyful
celebration of global adventure and storytelling. Every child shone on stage, showcasing
their talent and teamwork. A huge thank you to the staff for their incredible support, and to
families for cheering them on. What a truly memorable production—bravo to all involved! 
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Monday 21st School Closed 
(Easter Monday)

Tuesday 22nd School re-opens for
Summer Term

Tuesday 22nd Whole Trust
Churchtown Relay

Wednesday 23rd Y5 & Y6 Rugby Trials
(lunchtime)

Thursday 24th 
Whole School Sponsored

Danceathon 
(PE kit to be worn)

Thursday 24th Y6 Dr Bike 
(PE kit to be worn)

Thursday 24th 
Reception

Tots on Tyres
(PE kit & helmet required)

Thursday 24th Y3 Wheels Club (1/5)
3.00 - 4.00pm

Thursday 24th
Selected children to visit

Churchtown Primary
School

Friday 25th Reception visit to
Clitheroe Castle

Friday 25th Y4 Swimming

Monday 28th
Y4/Y5 Outdoor Learning

Club (1/5)
3.00 - 4.00pm 

Monday 28th Y2 Forest School

Tuesday 29th 

Eid Celebration selected
children to visit Deepdale

Community Primary
School

F R I D A Y  4 T H  A P R I L  2 0 2 5

U P C O M I N G  D I A R Y  D A T E S

CHURCHTOWN RELAY

The whole of BGL will be taking part in a
sponsored Danceathon on Thursday
24th April.  Please can any funds raised
be paid on School Spider -
Churchtown Danceathon,  or directly
to:
https://www.gofundme.com/f/churcht
own-primary-school. (reference BGL)

Milk is free for children that are age 4. If your child is 5
(or turns 5) during the Summer Term and would like to
continue having milk, a payment is required to the
school.  Please make payment on School Spider. 

RECEPTION MILK

Please ensure you make payment for Reception Snack
Summer Term by Tuesday 22nd April. Snack is
provided by the school on a daily basis and varies
each day with yoghurts, cheese and crackers, fruit,
vegetables, soups, fruits and many other items offered.
We hope to encourage children to eat a variety of
food. 

RECEPTION SNACK

Please ensure you make payment for Toast Summer
Term by Tuesday 22nd April. The toast list will be
handed to the school kitchen and the class teachers
on the first day back from Easter. 

Y1 - Y6 TOAST

The Nest advanced booking for May sessions is
now open on School Spider. The deadline for
the reduced rate is 30th April 2025. 

THE NEST

Rugby trials for Years 5 & 6 will take place at lunchtime
on Wednesday 23rd April in readiness for Rugby
league games (8th, 15th & 22nd May). 

RUGBY TRIALS

https://www.gofundme.com/f/churchtown-primary-school.
https://www.gofundme.com/f/churchtown-primary-school.
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PICTURE NEWS

Y6 CHALLANGE
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COMMUNITY NEWS
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